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CHAIRMAN, ASSEMBLY TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
CHAIRMAN, LEGISLATIVE BLACK CAUCUS

March 26, 1997

TomCo1eman

Spectrwn Institute
P.O. Box 65756

Los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Mr. Coleman:
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California Legislature

I respectfully request your assistance regarding AB 54 (Domestic Partners).

On Wednesday, April 2, 1997, AB 54 will be heard by the Assembly Judiciary
Committee in room 437 of the State Capitol. Your expert assistance is needed in responding to
technical questions from committee members regarding domestic partnerships. In addition, it
would be particularly beneficial for you to outline the legal issues surrounding domestic
partnership and how AB 54 would greatly benefit thousands of Cali fomi a citizens.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. I look forward to working with you on
this important issue.
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